
 

FREEDOM

Computing

I can use technology 
safely, respectfully 

and responsibly.

I can design, write 
and debug programs 

that accomplish 
specific goals.

History

I can develop my historical 
knowledge and chronologcial 
understanding by studying an 

aspect or theme in British history 
(e.g. animals in space and animals 

who helped the war effort)

I can explore the fight for human 
rights through history (e.g. 

suffragettes, Apartheid)  

Trips

Citizenship (London 
Transport Museum)

Mayhew Animal 
Home (Animal 

rights)

Jewish Museum

Geography

I can identify and explore 
human rights in a range of 
countries across the world.

I can use maps and atlases 
to locate the different 
countires studied and 
describe the different 
physical and human 

features.  

Art and DT

I can  improve my 
mastery of art and 
design techniques.

I can learn about great 
artists and designers in 

history.

Together, through Christ, we grow and learn. 
Class 6 Newsletter 

Spring 2019 

Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
Happy New Year! I hope that you all had a peaceful and restful Christmas.  
Thank you very much for all of our wonderful Christmas presents and 
cards; it was very kind of you and we were touched by your generosity. 
Year 6 worked hard in the Autumn term and we are sure that they will 
continue with their effort in the Spring term. We certainly have a busy 
few months ahead!   
 
Homework,  
All homework will continue to be given out on Wednesdays to be handed 
in every Monday.  We would like to remind all children that all homework 
must be completed in detail, to a high standard and handed in promptly. 
The children should be encouraged to write their own comments in their 
homework book, stating whether they like or dislike a text and backing 
up their opinions with examples. Children are welcome to borrow books 
from our class library or from the school library at any time.  
 
P.E. 
P.E. lessons will take place on Monday and Friday. We will be beginning 
Table Tennis lessons on Monday 14th January at Greenhouse Sports 
Centre. On a Monday morning, children should arrive at school in their 
P.E. kit but must bring full school uniform to change into once we return 
to school.   
 
Dates for the Diary   
Please see dates for the Spring term on the school website 
www.stvincentprimary.org.uk and in the school newsletter. 
 
Finally, if you have any worries or concerns, please do make an 
appointment (after school from 3:30-4:00pm) to come and see me and I 
will do everything I can to help.  
 
Many thanks for all of your support and help so far.   

 

Miss Gorick  

(Class Teacher) 
  
 
 

Discrete Subjects 
RE: Local Church, Judaism, Eucharist, Lent and Easter 
English: Monologues, Non- fiction- Explanation, Persuasion, Discussion, Newspaper 
reports, Poetry. 
Maths:  Area & Perimeter, Fractions, Decimals, Percentages, Problem Solving, 
Measurements, Statistics, Geometry,  
Science:  Animals including Humans, Staying Alive and Light  
PE (Indoor): Table Tennis 
PE (Outdoor):  Circuit Training  
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